
 

 

Feedback: Facilitation meeting - 25 May 2021 
 

The PSA invoked section 17 of the GPSSBC Governance Rules regarding the non-consultation of four 

departmental policies. The policies included the PMDS, Security, Recruitment and Selection, and Sport. 

The PSA discovered that the employer approved the policies without sufficient consultation with labour. 

The PSA demanded that the approval of those policies be nullified. 

 

The employer acknowledged the omission and agreed to consult appropriately on those policies. Parties 

agreed to convene a policy task team meeting as a matter of urgency. The mentioned draft policies can 

be found on the intranet of the Department for ease reference. 

  

Members are requested to submit their inputs on the identified draft policies to 

peter.mngomezulu@psa.co.za and tshekiso.sebati@dpme.gov.za by 31 May 2021.  

 

The PSA wants to take this opportunity to wish all employees who are unwell owing to COVID-19 a 

speedy recovery. 
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